Hello Mayor Guthrie and Councillors,

Please support the March 2nd, 2020 Committee of the Whole recommendation that the 10-hectare Community Park for Clair Maltby be located predominantly on Springfield Golf Course. What a wonderful opportunity to create one of Guelph's most beautiful parks.

Can you imagine yourself in 10 years saying, "Oh I wish we didn't have this beautiful park?"

Never.

I love the analogy that Susan Watson used in her op ed in the Guelph Mercury, comparing it to the decision to put an ice pad/water park in front of City Hall instead of a parking lot, which was the original idea. Sometimes it's just better to have vision and create a beautiful legacy, because you gain so much more in the long run.

Thank you for working hard to make Guelph the envy of other cities.

Sincerely Yvette Tendick Guelph resident